
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M980402A

April 20, 1998

MEMORANDUM FOR : John T. Larkins 
Executive Director, ACRS

FROM: John C. Hoyle /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS:MEETING WITH THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR
SAFEGUARDS, 1:00 P.M. THURSDAY, APRIL 2, 1998, COMMISSIONERS CONFERENCE
ROOM, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the members of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards on the following topics:

Senior Management Meeting process

Proposed revision to 10 CFR 50.59 Process

Risk-Informed, Performance-Based Regulation, including use of Probabilistic Risk Assessment in the Regulatory Decision-Making Process

Status of AP600 Review

The Commission requested that the ACRS identify situation-specific cases where the Committee believes PRA results and insights have improved the

existing regulatory system and the Committee's views on specific areas in which PRA, when applied properly, can have a positive impact on the

regulatory system.

(ACRS) (SECY Suspense:   9/30/98)

The Commission indicated that the remaining topics on the meeting agenda that time did not permit the ACRS to cover would be considered for the next

periodic meeting between the Commission and the Committee, and encouraged the ACRS to continue to be forward-looking in bringing issues to the

Commission's attention.
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